The Rev. Father Nicholas.

Drysdale Hiver Mission,

N.KIMBTRLEY

My dear Sir,

I write to thank you both in the name of the Committee and myself, for your kind donation of Ethnological and other specimens.

The shield and some of the other native things
I had never seen before, and they form a most
valuable addition to our collection.

I shall be very glad to receive further specimens, and if I can send you anything in return for the use of your Mission I shall be delighted to do so.

Again thanking you,

I am,

Yours very faithfully,

MAN DIRECTOR.